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I live in Moss Vale, own a home and teach at a local school. I am deeply concerned about the impact of this 
development on our future physical health, both that of my community and my own family (I have children). I 
believe it is far too close to town, and also dangerously close to waterways- waterways which do impact ours 
and Sydney’s water supply. I am also worried about the financial impact of this on my home’s value. I am 
deeply unhappy about this being in Moss Vale. Our Main Street is already gridlocked, the addition of trucks for 
plasrefine will worsen this- and the addition of Ashbourne will have an impact also. I haven’t seen adequate 
evidence of significant upgrades to our roads to mitigate this.  

While I appreciate the effort to recycle, this process does not come without negative impact. Please do not 
allow this where I live. Is there a more appropriate location for something like this? Thank you. 
 

 




